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PISTON GRADING

FEBRUARY 16, 1967

New piston grading has now become effective, and instead of F, G and H,
the letters A and B have been substituted. The A graded piston replaces
the original F type, and B graded pistons cover both G and H types.

The grading of the cylinder bores still remains the same, i.e. F, G and
H.


